
 

MINUTES OF BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

 

The Board of Assessment Appeals held a meeting via Zoom on February 7, 2024, at 1:00 p.m.  

Members present were: Joseph Sledge, Lynette Pineda, Ifeseyi Gayle and Thomas Bloch 

The meeting was called to order by Joseph Sledge, at 1 p.m. 

Discussion: 

• Overview of 2023 Grand List was discussed 

• Members discussed the past practice of not hearing commercial appeals with an 

assessment over $1,000,000 

o Motion was made by Joseph Sledge to continue the practice of not hearing 

commercial appeals over $1,000,000 

o Seconded by Lynette Pineda 

o Passed unanimously 

• BAA Meetings will be held the week of March 4th and March 11th  

• Discussion about upcoming 2025 Revaluation 

• Ifeseyi Gayle nominated herself as this year’s Chair person 

o Seconded by Lynette Pineda 

o Passed unanimously 

• Discussion about BAA communications, agreed website is sufficient and statutory 

requirements are met 

Adjourn: 

Motion to adjourn @ 1:24 pm by Joseph Sledge 

Seconded by Lynette Pineda 

Passed unanimously 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Joseph Sledge 


